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Tuesday, 17 September 2024 

Dear Parents and carers, 

We are delighted to announce that our Y6 class have been asked to sing at the Master Cutlers Installation service at the 

cathedral on Tuesday 1st October. They will be singing in front of the Lord Mayor of Sheffield, the Lord Lieutenant and 

other dignitaries.  

The children will need to be in full school uniform, they will be walking to and from the cathedral and they will be 

rewarded with a free lunch supplied by the cathedral. They will leave school at 10am and return just after lunch.  

There will be photographs taken for publicity. Please let school know on the form if your child cannot be photographed 

at this event.  

 

Thank you 

Mr Rose 

Y6 Class teacher 

 

Name _____________________________________________ 

 

My child is allowed to participate in the singing at the cathedral on Tuesday 1st October. 

 

My child is allowed / not allowed* (delete as appropriate) to have their photograph taken. 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ 

 

Y6 
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